
Gary S. Prettyman
Senior Director Regulatory Business
461 From Road, Suite 400
Paramus, NJ 07652
tel201-784-7083
fax201-750-5728
email Gary. Prettyman@suez-na. com

Via Electronic Filinq

January 10,2019

The Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess
Secretary to the Commission
New York State Department of Public Service
Three Empire State Plaza
Albany, NY 12223

SUBJECT: SUEZ Water Westchester lnc.
(Formerly United Water New Rochelle lnc. and United Water Westchester lnc.)
Municipal Public Fire Protection (MPFP) Surcharge
Case No. l8-W-0560

Dear Secretary Burgess:

Pursuant to the Commission's Order issued December 17, 2018 for the above mentioned case,

enclosed for filing via the electronic filing system, please find the following:

Municipal Public Fire Protection
Statement Type. MPFP

Statement No. 3
Effective: February 1, 2Q19

SUEZ Water Westchester lnc. will notify its customers by direct mail of the Commission's decision in
this proceeding, including authority to revise the surcharge based upon annual reconciliations and will
file a copy of the notification with the Secretary to the Commission, not later than February 1,2019.

Gary S
Sr. Director Regu ess

GSP:dmv
Enclosures

cc: S. McAdoo
J. Cagle
G. Graham
R. Hernandez
S. Chung
V. Chalanick
M. Zerhouni
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